

Cemetery Committee

Meeting to be held on Monday 7th March 2022 At 8pm at Heath Village Barn

- 1. Present Cllrs Fitzpatrick, Boyden, Bevan, Piciorus and O'Brien
- 2. Apologies: None
- 3. Declaration of Interests None
- 4. Review of Income and expenditure Income £6,150 vs budget of £5,000, expenditure £4,251 vs expenditure of £4,051, which includes £1,900 for hedge cutting.
- 5. Future projects:

Clerk reported that Community Payback attendance was still erratic, and the cemetery was not looking as "loved" as previously. Reynolds Landscaping should continue to cut the grass and then this will free up time for Community Payback to do other work.

6. Matters of interest:

Topple Test on 6th March, no stones were laid down. The repair to the wall is being handled by the Church through insurance, nothing further to report.

Meeting closed at 8.06pm

For a copy of this document in large print, please visit our Website and click on the globally accepted icon at the bottom of every page. Alternatively, please contact the Parish Clerk on 07778 356 097 or by email - parish-clerk@heathandreach.org.uk